
Governance Affairs Office 

United Nations Avenue, Gigiri 
PO Box 30552 – 00100, Nairobi, Kenya 
Tel: +254 207623421 | unep-sgb@unep.org 
www.unep.org 

Reference: GovernanceAffairs/UNGA73-333      8 May 2020 

 

Excellency, 

I have the pleasure to inform you that H.E. Ms. Saqlain Syedah, Vice Chair of the Committee of Permanent 

Representative, High Commissioner and Permanent Representative of Pakistan and Mr. Ado Lohmus, Vice 

President of the UN Environment Assembly and Permanent Representative of Estonia, have been 

appointed by the President of UN Environment Assembly and the Chair of the Committee of Permanent 

Representatives as co-facilitators for the informal consultations under the auspices of the CPR on the 

implementation of General Assembly resolution 73/333, following consultations with the Bureaux of the 

CPR and UNEA and the Chairs of the regional groups.  

I wish to convey my sincere congratulations to the co-facilitators and believe that strong headway will be 

made under this important workstream under their leadership. 

By the same toke I wish to inform you that the relevant information regarding this process will be made 

available at the following website https://environmentassembly.unenvironment.org/follow-up-on-ga-res-

73-333 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

Jorge Laguna-Celis 
Secretary of Governing Bodies 
Director, Governance Affairs 
 
 
Ministers Responsible for the Environment  
Members of the Committee of Permanent Representatives 
Accredited Non-Governmental Organizations 
 

 

https://environmentassembly.unenvironment.org/follow-up-on-ga-res-73-333
https://environmentassembly.unenvironment.org/follow-up-on-ga-res-73-333

